With the advent of September and the hoped for complete draft, at least tentative draft of the Constitution, I think we have got to work out a little different procedure before the next meeting. I want to suggest this for the consideration of each Committee Chairman and reporter. First off, before we release any completed document, even a very tentative one, I want it checked over by the Committee on Style. Initially to eliminate inconsistencies that have crept in. For instance, references to the General Assembly by that name in some places and by another name in other places. Duplications and differences in treatment of sections and articles, and so forth.

I do not want the Committee on Style at this time to be making any changes at all in the text suggested by a Committee without the concurrence of the Committee. With that in mind, I will ask the Committee on Style to confer with the Chairman and reporter of cach Committee well before the next meeting as to any changes which it deems desirable in the text of the portion of the Constitution being drafted by that Committee.